
 

Bournemouth Symphony Visit 
 

This term in music sessions, we are very excited to be 

involved with a collaborative project with the Bourne-

mouth Symphony Orchestra On 16th March, Class 2 and 

Class 3 will be joining other school children from across 

the region to take part in a huge performance alongside 

the orchestra. They are currently learning two pieces 

which will be performed on the day, as well as learning 

about the orchestra in general.  

 

Warm welcome  
 

We’re delighted to welcome Rev Sid 

as part of our church team at school. 

He is new to the area but brings a 

wealth of experience having spent  

over 25 years in ‘education’ at various levels.  

His role within the White Cross group of churches is as 

a part time Associate Priest, working collaboratively with 

Revd Karen. His past experience from a 'church' back-

ground include spending many years in an active lay 

capacity and was ordained in 2013 and has served in 

the Mission Community of Littleham with Exmouth Holy 

Trinity and Lympstone.  Rev Sid also worked for 16 

years at Ratcliffe School in Dawlish, and was the Deputy 

Head of Care when he left, and the past 7 years as 

HLTA in Exeter Road Primary School.  

Actors Wanted! 
 

Rev Sid is planning to put on a play about the           

crucifixion of Christ, open to all ages on Good Friday 

14th  April. Please contact Rev Sid is you are interested 

in taking part as either an actor, reader or singer on 

01395 274512 or revsidh@gamil.com   
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Every Child Matters as a Child of God  

Forest School starts  
 

We are delighted that we’re offering Forest School   

sessions this term at school led by Mrs Vicky Pearson 

who is our trained practitioner. So far this term, six   

children have joined in sessions exploring five minute 

fires and den making.  
 

The governors have also agreed to a Forest School 

shelter to be built from the Alcoa Community Action 

Grant we received last year. So there’s lots happening... 

 

Writing Galleries 
 

As many of you already know, our website has a lot of 

information and photos of learning. Recently, we’ve 

added Writing Galleries too with some excellent       

examples from across the school. Please visit the school 

website for details: www.woodbury -

salterton.devon.sch.uk 

mailto:revsidh@gamil.com


What Makes Woodbury Salterton C of E Primary School a  Special Place to be? 

ò Be strong and courageous. Do not be afraid; do not be discouraged, for 
the Lord your God will be with you wherever you go.ó  Joshua 1.9 

Doing Lent Generously 

 

40acts is a generosity challenge which invites people to do Lent a bit differently.  

During the forty days of Lent, 40acts participants will be invited to take part in forty 

simple acts of generosity which will challenge them to ‘do Lent generously’ in 2017. 

Lent marks a pivotal point in the history of the church, when Jesus prepared to give 

himself up as a sacrifice.  
 

Traditionally we mark Lent by giving something up, but what if it could be more than that? What if Lent 

was a preparation for a lifetime of big -heartedness? Small acts of generosity, performed by thousands of 

people across the UK and beyond, have the power to make a big change to our communities, to our 

churches and ultimately, to our world.  

 

Each day, the children will select a Challenge Card and see if they carry this out throughout the day...  

World Book Day 
 

Thursday 2nd March is World Book Day where we are asking everyone to dress 

up to change lives and raise money for books for Africa as various book character.  

 

The day will involve lots of book related activities including a Drop Everything and 

Read, class teachers swapping to share their favourite book and fabulous        

Costume Parade at 11.40am.  

 

We are asking that the children bring a suggested donation of £1 on the day.  

 



If your children are under 13 years of age then YouTube has created an App available on Google Play and  

Apple’s App store especially for them called ‘YouTube for Kids’. Created especially by Youtube using stronger 
filtering algorithms to keep kids safe. Remember though nothing is 100% safe so maintain an interest in what 

they are doing and keep having those important safety chats.  

There is no denying it children love YouTube. They can spend hours searching and watching their favourite 

videos, researching a school topic or creating their own videos and uploading them to share with family and 
friends. Unfortunately, not everything on YouTube is child friendly, and young people can come across some 

very inappropriate content including violence, sexual videos, bad language and even bullying and trolls. Here 
are some top tips for parents to help make YouTube that bit safer.  

 

1. Create an account in Google that is used by the whole family. When you make a shared Google  
account you can see exactly what videos your children are watching, uploading and sharing. 

 
2. Once you have signed in to Youtube via the Family Google Account, the next thing to do is switch on    

restricted mode. If you scroll all the way to the bottom of the YouTube page you will see an option to turn 
on restricted mode. This will help keep out some, but not all, of the inappropriate stuff you don’t want your 

kids to see. Remember that you have to save this option and you have to set it up for every browser that you 

use. So if you have multiple computers then you will have to do this on each one.  
 

3. Sit down with you kids and go through the things that they like to watch. Most content they like 
will be attached to a channel. If you are happy with the content of the channel then ask your children to     

subscribe to it, this will then promote content to their feed when they log in. It also lets them know when new 

videos are available and hopefully this will stop some of the searching which may lead them into content they 
don’t want to see. 

 
4. If your children are into creating videos then make sure they are signed into the Family Account when they 

upload, and make sure they upload privately. When they click the upload button they can choose to upload 
as Public, Private or Unlisted. Private means that only people you choose can view the video. If you choose 

Unlisted then the video can only be viewed by a link generated within the video and this means that only    

people that you send the link to can view the video.  
 

5. The last thing to do is  disable the comments. By disabling this it stops people from making inappropriate 
comments on any video uploaded by them. YouTube is an amazing resource for knowledge and entertainment, 

as well as a great way for children to explore their creativity when making videos. By following these 5 tips you 

will make it a safer place, but remember you can’t make it 100% safe, so keep having regular chats with your 
kids about what they are doing and take time to sit down with them and use YouTube together and have 

some fun as a family. Lastly don’t forget that YouTube’s own terms and conditions mean that it should not be 
used by anyone under 13 years of age. 

Safer Internet Day 2017 was a useful     

opportunity to share some important messages 
with the children.  

 
As part of this focus, we have added some   

information to this website which parents and 

carers might find useful too.  

https://kids.youtube.com/
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Follow us on Facebook at Woodbury Salterton C of E Primary for diary dates and interesting 

posts. Please see our guidelines for use for more information and like us! 

Dates for your diary 
 

When                 What       Who  Where 

 

1st March  Ash Wednesday Service in Church   All  9.20am 

2nd March   World Book Day     All  School 

15th March   World War 2 Workshop    Y5/6  School 

16th March   Bournemouth Symphony Visit   KS2  Exeter 

31st March   Easter Service in School    All  2.30pm 

18th April  First Day of Summer Term    All 

For up- to- date term dates visit the school website: www.woodburysalterton.devon.sch.uk 

Please note: When outside in the 

morning, we try our best to be     

punctual, however if for any reason 

you are outside at 8.50am and the 

gate isn’t open, please ring the bell 

and we’ll make sure someone comes 

out. Thank you!  

 

Thank you to Mr Abbott who recently 

donated a superb aerial photograph to 

celebrate the Queens’ Jubilee. If you 

haven’t a had a chance to see it, it is 

displayed in the reception foyer.  


